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Request for Proposal (RFP) cancellation notice 

  

 National Pharmaceutical Pricing Authority (NPPA) has decided to cancel the 
Request for Proposal for conducting the study entitled as “To study the drug pricing 
policies of different countries/ region and lessons learnt from these countries/ regions 
in terms of access to medicine at affordable prices” due to administrative exigencies. 

2.         All bidders who have submitted their bids in response to the said RFP are 
requested to collect their bid documents personally by visiting the NPPA office/ 
undersigned. Bidders are requested to ensure that the representative, who is coming 
to collect the documents, is carrying a letter authorizing him/her to collect the 
documents on behalf of their organization. The letter must be on the organization 
letter-head and must contain a specimen signature of the representative sent to collect 
bid documents along with other details such as tender no. date and bidder’s name, 
etc. 

  

  
(Saurabh Bansal) 

Deputy Director 
 


